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Associate Dean of Students/ Title 
IX Coordinator   

 

 
 

To: Dr. Minita Ramirez, Laredo College –President 

From: Ms. Raquel A. Peña, Associate Dean of Students/Title IX Coordinator 

Subject: Title IX – Fall 2022 – Report  

Date: February 7, 2023  

  
 This memorandum will serve to document that no Title IX incidents have been 
reported to the Office of the Associate Dean of Students/Title IX Coordinator for the Fall 
2022 Semester.  
 
 

Campus Type 
Disciplinary 

Action 
Status 

Fort McIntosh  0 0 0 

South Campus  0 0 0 

   
 
   


